The City of Guthrie has been

rescheduled to be aerial Sprayed
for Mosquitoes sometime during a time
period starting on late Friday evening,
June 28, 2024, through Saturday, June
29, 2024, wind permitting. Actual
Spraying time should take no longer than
30 minutes.

Vector Disease Control International is
the company that will be spraying. Visit
www.vdci.net for more information.
T'he product to be used will be Perm-X

UL 31-66. Visit www.clarke.com for
product information.

Any questions contact the King County
Judges Office at 806-596-4411.



